
 

Essex Association Management, L.P. 
1512 Crescent Drive, Suite 112 

Carrollton, TX 75006 
Phone: (972) 428-2030   Fax: (469) 342-8205 

www.verandahhoa.com 

March 31, 2023 
 

Water District Repairs  
 

Dear Homeowner(s), 
 
We are pleased to announce that pending weather, paving rehab work will begin Saturday, April 1st. 
There will be some detours required in the area off Verandah Blvd & Water Oak roundabout during 
the weekend but should re-open by early Monday morning. 
 
Please review the below map provided by the MUD for the full scope of repairs to come. Please let us 
know if you have any questions by visiting www.verandahhoa.com and clicking on the “Contact Us” tab 
to submit your questions. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time. Have a 
wonderful weekend.  

Sincerely, 

Essex Association Management, L.P., Managing Agent 
On behalf of Verandah Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 
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